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Memo

From:
  All Staff
Date:
 10 February 2010 
Re:
 Dr Mike Harris
It was with sadness that I recently accepted Mike’s resignation from his role as Medical Director for Cranford Hospice. 
Mike originally stated his intentions in December and, despite my efforts to encourage him to stay, he has confirmed his intentions to me to move on to other challenges. He will finish in April giving us time to address the need for recruiting a replacement.
When Mike started he made a commitment to me to be here for two years - then review. In that he has honured his commitment through what have been some both rewarding and challenging times.

I have been very grateful for his collegial support, expertise and very patient focused approach.

We wish Mike well for the future and we will continue to build on his contribution as we continue to improve and strengthen the delivery of palliative care in the Hawke’s Bay.
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